
    
  
  
   
  
  

   
 
 
 
 
Dear  
 
Freedom of Information request 
 
Thank you for your email received on 5 February 2016 making a request for the following 
information under the Freedom of Information Act. 
 
Please see responses to each of your questions, for the period you have requested.  
 
The figures below are taken from the External Affairs Directorate and Resources 
Directorate and do not include VAT.  
 

Did the Greater London Authority pay for a NLA (Newspaper Licensing Agency) or 
CLA (Copyright Licensing Agency) media license in 2013-2014? 
 

Yes 
 

If so, how much did the Greater London Authority pay for the licenses in 2013-
2014 (please provide the figures separately)?  
 

Newspaper Licensing Agency licence fee;  
 
2013 - £ 5,713.08 
2014 - £ 5,084.29 
 
Copyright Licensing Agency licence fee; 
 
2013 - £ 12,727.55 
2014 - £ 11,250.39 

 
Did the Greater London Authority pay for other media licenses in 2013-2014? 
Please list any other media licenses the council subscribed to and how much was 
paid for them in 2013-2014.  
 

No  
 

 
 

Corporate Management 
Our ref: MGLA080216-4363 
 
 
Date: 11 February 2016 

City Hall, London, SE1 2AA - london.gov.uk - mayor@london.gov.uk - 020 7983 4000  
 



 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, ensuring that 
you quote the reference at the top of this letter.    
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

  
Business Support Coordinator  
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
complaints procedure, available at: http://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/greater-london-
authority-gla/sharing-our-information/freedom-information  
 
 

 
 

 




